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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

When I run the numbers and factor in my car, gas, and insurance, I am only making 

$6.00 to $8.00 per hour. This number doesn't include things like tires, and all the 

other regular expenses. 

 

Uber forces us to EARN the right to know where we are going with our riders.  

Uber refuses to tell the drivers how much customers are paying per trip. Lyft does, 

why can't Uber? All we are asking for is the same contract drivers in Washington 

currently get. 

 

In this economy, no one should be forced to work for $6.00 to $8.00 dollars per hour. 

That's why we desperately need the Driver's Union. The Driver's Union can and will 

solve these issues. 

 

I urge you to pass Senate Bill 1166. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Floyd  

Uber Driver 


